
The Camarillo Police Department offers residents within the City 
of Camarillo, a free residential vacation house check program. 
Residents may contact the Police Department Monday through 
Friday, between the hours of 8 AM and 5 PM, to have their homes 
checked recurrently by the Police Department’s Citizen Patrol 
volunteers while they are away. Volunteers will check the home’s 
doors to make sure they are locked and secure, look for open or 
damaged screens and windows, inspect the surrounding property 
around the home and contact deputies if they feel anything seems 
or looks suspicious.   

This is a free program sponsored by the City of Camarillo, with 
the cooperation of the Police Department and Citizen Patrol 
volunteers. Vacation house check forms may also be 
downloaded, completed and e-mailed to the e-mail address 
below. Please submit your request at least 4 working days before 
the house check is needed. For more information, please call 
(805) 388-5100. 

PDHouseWatchEMAILGroup@cityofcamarillo.org 

 



 

 




